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March 4, 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
On March 4, The United States enacted a broad set of trade tariffs on imported goods from 
China, Mexico, and Canada.  These tariffs impact a significant number of raw materials and 
finished products Sun Chemical imports into the United States from these countries. 
  
The materiality of the cost impacts necessitate that Sun Chemical will implement a tariff 
surcharge.  
  
Effective April 1, 2025, Sun Chemical will implement a 3.75% surcharge for all products and 
market segments. 
  
Sun Chemical in North America has and will continue to leverage our global manufacturing 
footprint and supply chain network to implement strategies to mitigate the cost impacts for 
imported raw materials and finished products. 
  
We will continue to monitor this dynamic global situation, and we are committed to adjusting the 
surcharge dynamically as tariffs change, including any additional impacts from retaliatory tariffs. 
  
Sun Chemical values your business and appreciates your understanding as we navigate these 
challenging times. Our goal is to continue providing you with high-quality products, industry-
leading innovation, and unparalleled service.  We are committed to working together with you to 
manage the impact of these external factors, recognizing the success of your business is 
directly correlated to the success of our own. 
  
Thank you for your business. 
 

 
Chad B. Steiner 
President 
North America Packaging & Graphics 


